
Opening the Jailhouse Courtroom to the Public: Update

On November 19, 2005 students from the course were permitted to observe
hearings at the courtroom inside the Atlanta City Jail.  On November 22, 2005 Jeanette
Wasdin was given a copy of the following memo to jail officials stating that “citizens or
students who request to observe proceedings” will be allowed to attend court hearings
at the jail.  The date on the memo is the date that a reporter from the Atlanta Journal
Constitution called the director of the city jail while writing the story about Wasdin’s
effort to observe the jailhouse courtroom.
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